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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C, 20530 

Pebruary 22, 1971 

~r. Harold Weisberr 
o()\li;e ~ 

Frederick, ~aryland 21701 

Dear Mr. ~eisberg: 

This is in response to your letter to 
the Deputy Attorney General of February 17, 
1971, in which you request access to certain 
photographs., 

In order for your re~ueit to be considered, 
it !s necessary that you co~plete the enclosed 
Por~ DJ-118 in detail. When the DJ-118 is 
completed and returnetl, your request will be 
processed in the usual manner. 

?incerel:1, 

Gerald D. Fines 
Assistant to the 
Deputy Attorney General 

\ 
\ 


